
Honorable John W. Carney 

District Attorney General 

200 Commerce St 

Clarksville, TN 37040 

Dear Honorable John W. Carney,  

 I, ________________________, am writing to you on behalf of Christopher Conway, the man who has 

been accused of murdering and raping 9 month old Adeline Conway in Montgomery County. I firmly 

believe that Christopher Conway is innocent.  Assistant District Attorney Kimberly Lund is making a 

terrible mistake in pursuing an innocent man. After his family bailed him out, she created new charges 

to have him thrown back in jail where he has sat for more than a year waiting for the justice that should 

have freed him long ago. The following are the reasons that I know that Adeline Conway was not raped 

and that Christopher Conway is innocent.  

I. The DNA evidence reveals no male DNA within the rectum or vaginal area. 

II. The hair that the detectives claimed was a “pubic hair” found on the diaper was actually 

discovered to be a dog hair. 

III. Dr. Darinka Mileusnic-Polchan, the Chief Medical Examiner in Knox County and a highly 

respected forensic pathologist, reported that the autopsy findings are “noncontributory as 

to the diagnosis of the alleged homicidal strangulation.” Her report further states that there 

is no evidence of rape. 

Based on the evidence, I am demanding that you fulfill your role in protecting the innocent by ordering 

ADA Kimberly Lund to drop these ridiculous and unsubstantiated charges against Christopher Conway. 

Sincerely, 


